
December 3, 2012 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:05 pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Members Matt Hull, Richard Walton, Victoria Gudeman and  
Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for November 5, 2012 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $148,041.70. 
 
Mr. Hull noted the plan by Washington County to move the water line that is currently in the road bed of 
the bridge over the Little Antietam Creek on Coffman Farms Rd., to under the creek on the north side of 
the bridge when they do the bridge rehab project.  
 
Mr. Hull noted a conversation he had with Mayor Skip Kaufman regarding the water system operation 
agreement with Boonsboro. Mr. Walton noted a letter he is drafting regarding the operations agreement.  
 
Mr. Bishop noted the one year extended warranty agreement with C. William Hetzer regarding the leaks in 
the meter crocks. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


